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THE PRESSURE ON G.P PRACTICES CONTINUES AS THE NHS YET AGAIN MAKES CHANGES TO THE 

WAY PATIENTS WITH VARIOUS MEDICAL CONDITIONS ARE TREATED DUE TO THE AGEING 

POPULATION AND THE FINANCIAL RESTRAINTS BEING PUT ON THEM. 

I DO BELIEVE, HOWEVER, THAT WE PATIENTS, AT OUR PRACTICE CONTINUE TO RECEIVE 

EXCELLENT TREATMENT FROM ALL THE DOCTORS AND NURSING STAFF WHATEVER OUR MEDICAL 

PROBLEM MAY BE. THE MEDICAL TEAM ARE WELL SUPPORTED BY THE RECEPTION AND 

ADMINSTRATION STAFF LED BY PRACTICE MANGER MARSHA RAYNES. 

 

DURING THE YEAR WE HAVE BEEN FORTUNATE TO HAVE HAD SEVERAL EXCELLENT SPEAKERS 

WHO HAVE GIVEN UP THEIR TIME TO TALK ON A VARIETY OF TOPICAL HEALTH SUBJECTS AT THE 

MONTHLY MEETINGS. 

DR ULLAH  -  CERVICAL CANCER AND MEDICAL EDUCATION 

MYLES FROM BAREFOOT PHYSIOTHERAPY 

ALICIA HIGGINS – VOLUNTARY WORK IN ZANZIBAR 

DR TOOTH – WHEN IS AN ILLNESS NOT AN ILLNESS 

HEATHER SHELDON – DUP15Q-AUTISM 

BEVERLEY – MENTAL HEALTH 

 

I WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALICIA FOR PRODUCING THE MINUTES EACH MONTH AND SANDRA WHO 

HAS REPRESENTED THE GROUP  AT THE ROTHERHAM PPG NETWORK MEETINGS AND HAS BEEN 

ABLE TO UPDATE THE MEETING ON THE CHANGES TAKING PLACE IN THE LOCAL AREA. 

FINALLY I WOULD LIKE TO THANK MEMBERS FOR THE CONTINUING SUPPORT AND LOOK 

FORWARD TO ANOTHER INTERESTING YEAR AHEAD. 

 


